


Thank you to all who participated in our THIRD 

ANNUAL Great American Backyard Campout!

We were thrilled to have 

approximately 334 total folks 

registered for the event!  

It was a perfect summer day 
for a campout at The Willows!

Recreation Director Tammy 
Cohen welcomes everyone.

Our campsite began to look very full as our 
overnight campers began to set up their tents!

Program Supervisor Heather Fay 
had some help with the raffle.



David Bryan, Field Director 

Constellation District, taught kids to 

safely shoot BB guns.

New this year: 

rock climbing & 

bungee jumping!

Thank you to the 

Delaware Valley 

Amateur 

Astronomers for the 

Astronomy 

Education and Sun 

Viewing activity!



Thank you to Sara 

Pilling for organizing 

the scavenger hunt 

through Skunk Hollow 

Community Gardens!



New this year: Adventure Aquarium 
brought along some aquatic and reptile 

friends for us to learn about!



Thank you to Boy Scout 
Troops 219 & 284 for 
teaching about pitching 

tents and starting a 
campfire!

The campfire was 
perfect for s’mores 

and for some campfire 
songs and skits!

Ward 6 Commissioner Don Curley 

plays the ukulele around the fire!



Thank you to our 
generous sponsors!

Berwyn


